
ROOM 10 Events! 

2018 in Room 10 started with a bang! We have opened the doors between 

Room 9 and 10 making one big happy classroom. In our Math we have been 

learning about measurement, conversions, angles, pie charts and graphing.  

Mr G has been putting us through our paces with lots of fun fitness such as U-

Dodge, relays and interval training. For spelling, we have been completing 

sound waves, as for most other classrooms. For HASS (History and Social 

Studies), we are learning about parliament, the Queen, the Governor-

General and their roles. Also, we have been learning about the history of 

voting. 

On Thursday March 1st, Cecil Andrews College came to our school and they 

showcased their football and performing arts programs. We got to sing, 

dance and practise our footy skills. We were then 

given forms if we were interested or if we were already 

applied for another school. 

 

 

 

On Friday March 

2nd, most of the year 6’s adventured 

down South-Western Highway to clean 

up the rubbish for clean-up Australia 

Day. There was lots of rubbish to pick up, 

and we mean lots! Surprising we had lots of fun and some people found 

amazing things! For example chairs, bricks, beer bottles, wheels, and 

someone even found a Mountain Dew bottle with some of it in it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


